
Dear Customer,
 
We have been informed by Ceramate Technical Co., Ltd that with immediate effect they have
discontinued their 5mm diameter Varistor (GNR05D series).
Ceramate are recommending their 7mm diameter Varistor (GNR07D series) as a replacement, 
the critical dimensions such as lead pitch and lead diameter remain the same so no board 
changes should be required.
 
We still have some stocks on the GNR05D series which are available on a first come first 
served basis but we will be unable to secure further stocks once this stock is exhausted 
so it is critical you let us know your requirements ASAP.
 
Samples and data are available now for the recommended replacement GNR07D series, please 
contact our sales desk if you require samples or data.
 
Yours Sincerely
Anglia


